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IMPORTANT NOTICE: COVID-19 VIRUS 

ICAOM is closely monitoring emerging information regarding the significance of 

the COVID-19 virus and its potential impact on our institution.  ICAOM primary 

concern is the health and safety of our students, faculty, employees, and all the 

patients we serve. And as new developments continue to happen, we will closely 

monitor for any potential impact. 

According to the CDC, if you have these symptoms such as COUGHS, FEVER, 

and SHORTNESS OF BREATH you should consult a medical doctor for testing 

and stay home for at least 14 days.    

Strategies to prevent the spread of virus includes: 

• Hand washing with soap and water for at least 20 seconds or using a hand 

sanitizer that contains at least 60% alcohol if soap and water are not available. 

• Clean frequently touch surfaces and objects.  

• Cover your coughs and sneezes with a tissue or your sleeve. 

Effective immediately, front desk receptionist will call or ask all patients, 

visitors, staff, and students about the following: 

• Did you travel to affected countries identified by CDC recently (3 weeks)? 

• Do you have a fever, cough, difficulty breathing (shortness of breath)?  

Any person who have the above indications and symptoms will be advice to stay 

home or go see a medical doctor. ICAOM clinics and programs will continue to 

remain operational and we have taken proactive measures to help ensure that our 

teams can continue to serve all your needs.  

Stay informed about Hawaii local COVID-19 situation and latest information by 

login at: https://health.hawaii.gov/docd/advisories/novel-coronavirus-2019/  

Call 2-1-1 for more information about COVID-19   

Thank you for your cooperation 
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